
 

 

Summer Term Newsletter 

Class 1 and 2  

Dear Parents / Carers,  

We hope you had an egg-cellent Easter break and managed to enjoy some of the glorious sunshine! We 

are jumping straight into an action packed summer term and this will begin with a superhero based 

topic ‘Traction Man’. We know some of the children may have read some of these books and it will be 

great to share their knowledge. The topic will end with an exciting afternoon, which we will reveal to 

the children nearer the time.  

The second summer term will have a more science and geographical theme to it, with a special trip to 

Cotsowld wildlife park, more details will follow closer to them time but for now please put Monday 19th 

June into your diary.    

There are lots of exciting events coming up over the summer term and we are all looking forward to 

working hard and enjoying these! 

 

We will be sending home the home learning 

brochure based around the new topic, 

‘Traction Man’. Each week there is a task 

to be completed, remember all home 

learning is due in on Tuesday of each week. 

A copy of the brochure can also be found 

on the website.  

 

 

 All children should have a labelled PE kit in school every day.  As the weather becomes 

increasingly warmer we recommend that children have lots of layers and a hat as part of their 

kit. 

 Each child should have a labelled water bottle in school that they can stay hydrated 

throughout the day.  

 Healthy break time snacks should be removed from your child’s lunch box and brought into the 

classroom or left in their bag ready for play time.  

We hope you all enjoy these last two terms! 

Miss Kibblewhite, Mrs Smith, Miss Ingham and Miss Igoe.  

Class 1 will have PE on Tuesday 

and Thursday and class 2 will 

have PE on Thursday. Children 

should have a labelled PE kit in 

school.  


